

Committee meeting minutes 24th Jan 2018

Present – Paul, Andy, Lynne, Richard

Apologies Julie, Martin, Stephen, Sue

Turner trophy final

Final to be played at Meopham as teams in final would consist of Meopham therefore will not be an issue with neutral venue. Scoreboard app to be used. Richard to look at alternative larger scoreboards as a suggestion from Andy – eg using an Ipad. Richard to look at electronic scoring systems eg basketball one used at his school where it can be controlled remotely. Paul has agreed that he would be a back up for Richard if required to chair the final.

May 6th. Closed event.

Paul has booked Culverstone hall. Richard to ask for volunteers to support, or bring cakes to share? Lynne to organise bacon butties, also refreshments. Something to consider trying, use an urn on stage – have a refreshment area for tea, coffee etc to stop people going down to kitchen. Check with Chris Simms.

Lynne to run junior event on 4th May. Lynne to organise the entries and run the event.

Agreed ideas for event.

Include a 1 point knockout as an ice breaker. Trophies available on the day!

Remove Vets comp singles and doubles. Include 1st Division comp. All juniors enter as adult. Rich to liaise with Andy, who is to check he can see things on google sheets. Suggestion about handicap doubles for those knocked out early.

Rich to contact Chris to see if we can extend to 5pm. Costs will be paid if required.

Jeff Smith.

Updated RE members attended his funeral. Committee members to pass on comments to family along with others Richard has received.

Kent league

No feedback as Sue not present. Still running despite loss of chairman. No Kent tournaments though.

AGM

To be held on 7th June. Lynne to confirm with Rich. But assume ok.

Increase automation of creating league.

Entries to be done by Secretaries who will have a log in and they will enter all their teams. Cut off date for this to happen. Rich to see if scores can still be done by John otherwise Captains to enter scores themselves.

Data Protection

Paul mentioned that all clubs and committees that have minutes must sign the data protection act. Need to look up online – Lynne to look it up and get filled in for deadline of 17th May.

New player ratings.

Returning new players to now have ratings created by the league not 365 and then ratings to be regulated from there. Some returning players start on low rankings considering their abilities.

Next Meeting

Next committee meeting 7.30 Chinnery Tues 6th March. Last one before end of season and AGM – need all present.